
Date: Fri, 12 Jul 2002 08:43:46 -0300
From: Jim Holmes <holmes3@ns.sympatico.ca>
To: "S.M. Mandaville" <limnos@chebucto.ns.ca>
Subject: some advice

Hello Shalom:

Woodens has asked me again to do a pre-installation survey (inexpensive)
at Sheldrake. 

If it is OK with you I will phone you over the weekend to get you 
opinion. 

thanks
Jim Holmes


